
Katie O’Claire 
Solmar Water System,Inc. 
PO Box 1989 
Sequim WA 98382 

October 7, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 

Subject: Solmar Water System, Inc. ownership change 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Tracy Devose has resigned as an officer and has transferred all of her shares of the company to Katie 
O’Claire.  Attached is the signed “Assignment Separate from Security”.  Katie O’Claire will continue as 
operator and manager.  Ownership changes will be noted on the next annual report.  All customer 
contact information will remain unchanged.   

I’m writing to request the UTC to accept her resignation and the ownership change. 

Cordially, 
Katie O’Claire 
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